Rosemary Nicklaus
Oxford

Running a farm is hard enough these days, the margin of profit is small and the work
is never ending. Let each of these farms determine what kind of wages they can afford
to pay. The marketplace will establish these wages. We all have choices and more
burden on farmers will put them out of business. Maine has a strong history of
farming. We want to support our farmers. VOTE NO on LD151 and LD1022

Regards,
Rosemary Nicklaus, Oxford ME



